
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chevron recently announced updates to the Delo 400 heavy duty engine oil (HDEO) 
product line with the goal of improving product availability and simplifying the product 
line.  
  
Beginning in January 2024, Chevron will discontinue its conventional products, Delo 
400 SDE 10W-30/15W-40 as well as Delo 400 XLE 15W-40. Chevron will introduce a 
new synthetic blend, Delo 400 XLE SB 15W-40, to replace the Delo 400 SDE and XLE 
15W-40 products that you are using now — with absolutely no compromise. 
  
To facilitate the change, effective January 15th, 2024, bulk and drum orders for Delo 400 
SDE 10W-30/15W-40 placed via Chevron Business Point (CBP), Electronic Data 
Interface (EDI), or email will be automatically transitioned to Delo 400 XLE 10W-30 or 
Delo 400 XLE SB 15W-40, respectively.  Orders for other package styles will not be 
automatically transitioned.  The transition for the other package styles will be a rolling 
change and is expected to last from mid-January to mid-February. 
 
Want to know more?  Visit the Break with Convention website. 
 

https://view-su2.highspot.com/viewer/657a0a30440f9edcc637ba18

